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VTP/SGI/School Staffing Changes 
 
Monday 3rd July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes for the next academic year.  
 
Miss Delacey in year 3 will be going on maternity leave at the end of term 6 and will be returning at some point during 
the next academic year. We hope you will join us in congratulating her and we look forward to meeting her new little 
boy.  
 
Mrs Winton (Year 5), Miss Mcintyre (Year 2) and Miss Rayner (Year R) will be leaving us at the end of this academic 
year to start new roles in different schools. We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to them all for all 
of their hard work, they will be missed by the whole school community.  
 
Mrs Hardgrave (our speech and language HLTA) is relocating and will be leaving us at the end of this academic year. 
We wish her lots of luck in her new chapter and thank her for all of the hard work she has put into our school.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mr Colbran will be joining us in September as our new Assistant Head Teacher. We 
are looking forward to welcoming him and his expertise to our school.  
 
Over the course of this week, children will be finding out who their new class teacher will be for September, ready for 
transition week next week.  
 
The children will be going to their new class teacher next Monday - Thursday and you will get more information in 
your child’s school report on Friday 7th July.  
 
Kind Regards  
 

 
 
Mrs V Pettett 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 


